

June 1, 2020

ecutive Director

Talen Energy Montour IBEW Local 1600 540 Alton St. Danville, PA 17821

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your wonderful gift of \$6392.33 to Camp Victory. Your donation will ensure that we can continue to provide a place brimming with camp fires, dances, laughter, friendship, love and adventures for our special campers! Camp Victory has provided this very special camp experience to more than 30,000 campers over the past 26 years!

Here at Camp Victory, we strive to provide the best, safest, caring facility possible. Camp Victory makes it possible for our special campers to bond with life-long friends that share the same obstacles and challenges. This amazing experience would not be possible without your support.

Because of your generous donation, a camper with special needs can be sure that at least once a year, under the glittering stars at Camp Victory, someone will be there to listen, understand, and love them for who they are.

We are especially grateful for your gift during these difficult times! With the health and safety of our campers, counselors and staff always a top priority, the Camp Victory board of directors has made the very heartbreaking decision to cancel all camping sessions for 2020. So, now more than ever, we need and greatly appreciate your support so that Camp Victory will always be here for future generations of our special campers!

Thank you from everyone at Camp Victory and the Nicholas Wolff Foundation, Inc! Stay safe and

Donation Amount: \$6392.33 Date of Donation: 3/14/2020

Gift Receipt

Camp Victory is a 501(C)3 nonprofit

organization, Federal Tax ID

No goods or services were received in consideration of this gift.

Thank you for your very generous support of Camp Victory!

